[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear CS 488 students,  

The Face Processing & Social Cognition Lab is a research lab in the Department of Psychology here at the University of Waterloo. Our lab conducts studies investigating various aspects of face processing and social cognition.  You may have participated in one of these studies in the past.

We are currently conducting a research study investigating face recognition and social functioning in adults with and without an autism spectrum disorder (ASD). We are looking for volunteers aged 18-45 to participate in this research study for pay. This study will involve two lab sessions, each about 3 hours in length, taking place approximately one week apart. Participants will complete a variety of activities (e.g., computer tasks, paper tasks, face-to-face interview, questionnaires) using behavioural and neuroimaging techniques (EEG, eye-tracking). Participants will receive up to $80 cash in appreciation of their time. This research study has been reviewed by, and received ethics clearance through, a University of Waterloo Research Ethics Committee. However, the final decision about participation is yours.

Your professor has given permission to post this ad on your course website or newsgroup on behalf of myself, Karisa Parkington (PhD candidate) and my faculty supervisor, Dr. Roxane Itier.

For more information about the study, or if you are interested in participating, please contact me via email at kparkington@uwaterloo.ca or by telephone at (519) 888-4567 ext 38872.

Kind regards,
Karisa Parkington

